
 

January 28, 2025 
 
Pastors and Church Treasurers: 
 
Thank you for your financial support of apportionments and benevolent gifts in 2024.  As a 
connectional church, these funds unite us with brothers and sisters throughout the world to make 
disciples of Jesus Christ.   
 
In 2024, we collected 82.0% of the budget approved by the Virginia Annual Conference.  This is 
a 1.7% increase from the percentage received in 2023.  There were 561 churches that paid 100% 
of Conference Apportionments in 2024.   
 
Best wishes for a fruitful and blessed 2025. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
David Dommisse, Conference CFO/Treasurer 
 


